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Reminder that the club BBQ and Club Champs are still 
posponed.

Up and coming shoots that at this moment in time 
that have not cancelled: 

August:Holmbush,Fleet Ibex.
Visit the NFAS webpage for the shoots latest 

information. 

I hope to find you all well

Currently we 
have 72 
members.

Archers have started shooting Green course targets marked 
with a white square. This they are using as a guide to their 
individual performance. It is not a competition but anybody can 
put their personal best up on the white board on the wooden 
shed.Maximum score possible is over 300 as there are a few 
pro kills. Have as many goes as you like. Top scorer to date is 
Ben Knight who is also  chasing 15 targets first arrow hit. At the 
moment he has managed 14 first arrow hits. I have now rolled 
this out to the two other courses. This will allow you to aim for a 
personal best on all 3 courses if you wish. 

Some targets are not being put back in their original position 
when they have been shot. Please be mindful that other 
archers will shoot the target after you.
Thank you.

Good health and good shooting.
Andy

Mr Wishart, the landowner of the woods has arranged for the 
tree that has fallen into the field to be cut up.
The tree surgeon should not need access to the woods, but be 
aware that he may enter the woods.Date unknown.
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